
Staff Records 
Employee Relations Dept. 
UBC 

Dear Staff Records, 

September 8, 1977 

Please correct your records. As far as my status as an employee of the 
University of British Columbia is concerned, I will not be considered laid-off 
until the end of my_tenure as Union Organizer for A. U.C.E. Local 1 as the 
enclosed copies of letters dated May 4, 1977 and June 9, 1977 from W. L. Clark 
confirm. 

encs 

Thankyou for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 
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Jay Hirabayashi 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local 1 

cc: AUCE Local 1 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, 8.C. Telephone (604) 224-5613 


